
 

 

 

 

 

 

17th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Ormiston Victory Academy SEND Fair Mon 7th October 2024 

 

We are pleased to be able to let you know that we are holding our first ever SEND family Fair on Monday 

7th October 4:00pm-7:00pm and we would be delighted if you are able to join us. 

 

The event is being attended by numerous local SEND agencies who you will be able to chat to regarding 

their support services including Norfolk SENDIASS (SEND Information, Advice & Support Service), 

TITAN (Travel Independence Training Across the Nation), Norfolk Early Help, ASD Helping Hands and 

Norfolk SEND Network to name but a few! 

 

Additionally, there is the opportunity to hear one of our link Education Psychologists, from Norfolk EPSS 

(Education Psychology Specialist Service) talk about Education Psychology services, assessments and 

family support. These talks will be at 4-5pm and then 6-7pm so you are welcome to join whichever time 

suits you best. 

 

We would be grateful if you would use the link below or the QR code to let us know whether or not you 

will be attending. Please also choose which Education Psychology talk you would prefer. You are more 

than welcome to attend and simply browse the stands and talk to the local SEND agencies without 

going to either talk, of course! 

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

                                                  https://forms.office.com/e/dfD9tw8iqT   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information. 

 

Kind regards,  

  

 
 

Dr Dawn Allen (Director of SEND) 

 

Tel: 01603 742310 Ext 233 

Mobile: 07917 026763 

E-mail: d.allen@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk  
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